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Intervention by the delegation of Ukraine

Mr. President,

Ukraine welcomes the delegation of Mexico and thanks for the presentation of the National report.

We positively note the efforts undertaken by the Government of Mexico to improve the institutional and legislative framework for human rights, in particular: the introduction of a new criminal justice system, the adoption of the National Human Rights Programme, the Special Programme for Indigenous Peoples as well as the National Programme for the Protection of Children and Adolescents.
The cooperation of the Mexican Government with the HRC Special Procedures is also noteworthy.

While recognizing the notable progress achieved in implementation of the recommendations accepted during the 2nd UPR cycle, Ukraine would like to recommend to the Government of Mexico:

- to continue setting up a comprehensive system to protect children’s rights and develop a national strategy to prevent and address all forms of violence against them;

- to ensure due implementation of the reform of the criminal justice system in all Mexican states; 

- to strengthen the capacities and autonomy of the National Human Rights Commission.

I thank you.

